
Rappahannock Rendezvous 

September 5 – 8, 2024 

The Tides, Irvington, VA. 

 

Please join us as we return to the Northern Neck for a Rappahannock Rendezvous with 
new and old friends! Our home port will be The Tides Inn on beautiful Carter Creek. The 
Tides is undergoing a dramatic transformation and their new dining venus, especially 
the former Chesapeake Club which has become Salt and Meadow has a spectacular 
new look and menu.  

Thursday evening, we will make our way to Indian Creek Yacht and Country Club where 
we will have cocktails and hors d’oeuvres on the dock at the club’s marina. Following 
our social time, we will take a short walk to the Club House for a seated dinner complete 
with wine. (Golf carts will also be available). Transportation after dinner will be provided 
back to the Tides.  

Friday we will head to the Compass Entertainment Complex where we will have lunch in 
their remodeled restaurant and hear about the “games” to follow. We will have a 
“Miniature Golf Tournament" and our own “Rappahannock Grand Prix “with go carts. 
Nice prizes to the winners!  Transportation back to the Tides for free time before 
“Docktails”. Dinner that evening is on your own. Please see the list of restaurants. 

Saturday morning you will want to take the nice walk from the Tides to the Irvington 
Town Green where the monthly “Farmer’s Market” will be held from 9 to noon. This is a 
very popular event and worth the stroll down King Carter Drive. That afternoon the Mary 
Rebecca a 41’ Chesapeake Deadrise will offer tours of Carter Creek with its many 
coves and beautiful homes dotting the shoreline. They can only take 18 at a time so 
please indicate if you want to go on the tour on the reservation form.  Following the 
deadrise tours we will go across the creek to the home of Carolyn and Randy Graham 
which has a wonderful lawn with big trees and quite the view of the creek. Randy is 
currently the Commodore of Indian Creek’s Yacht Club and many of their members will 
be joining us for the evening. Their son David, who is a very accomplished pianist, will 
be playing for us as we enjoy our wine and beer along with heavy hors d’oeuvres. It 
should be a wonderful late summer evening of fun, fellowship and food in a not to be 
missed setting. (Yes, just in case of inclement weather we have a backup location.) 

Not coming by boat there are GOOD OPTIONS. There are lots of Airbnb and VRBO 
accommodations in Irvington and the surrounding areas.  Get some friends together 
and rent one as your home base for the long weekend. Of course you can always stay 
at the Tides itself!  


